January 13, 2025

Edinburgh Redevelopment Commission

Town Hall

The Edinburgh Redevelopment Commission (ERC) held a meeting at Town Hall on January 13, 2025 following the town council meeting.

President Matt Ervin called roll and in attendance were Karen Fitzpatrick, Kami Ervin, and SaraBeth Drybread. Ryan Blaker and Deborah Vaughan were absent. Also present was Town Attorney Dustin Huddleston.

Kami Ervin made a motion to re-elect Matt Ervin as President, Karen Fitzpatrick seconded and motion carried. Matt Ervin made a motion to elect Karen Fitzpatrick as Vice-President, SaraBeth Drybread seconded, and motion carried. SaraBeth Drybread made a motion to re-elect Kami Ervin as Secretary, Karen Fitzpatrick seconded and motion carried.

Karen Fitzpatrick made a motion to approve the ERC meeting minutes from November 1, 2024. Kami Ervin seconded. Motion carried.

Meeting dates were set as follows: 4/14/2025, 08/11/2025, 11/10/2025, 01/12/2026 all to be held at 5:15pm at Town Hall.

Discussion was held again regarding the future of the property adjacent to the waste water treatment plan, however, no action items were voted on.

Kami Ervin made a motion to adjourn and Karen Fitzpatrick seconded. Motion carried.

EDINBURGH REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION

Matt Ervin, President

Karen Fitzpatrick Vice President

Kami Ervin, Secretary

Sarabeth Drybread, Member

Deborah Vaughan, Member